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Dr. Matthew McCoy, D.C.

Vice President — Foundation for Vertebral Subluxation
4390 Bells Ferry Road

Kennesaw, GA 30144 via E-mail:  matthewmccoy@comcast.net
vertebralsubluzation@gmail.com

RE: Colorado Open Records Request
Dear Dr. McCoy, D.C.:
Thank you for your request for records under the Colorado Open Records Law. Your request
relates to the Colorado Board of Chiropractic Examiner’s (“Board”™) proposed changes to Rule
7(C) regarding injectables. You requested the following documents from the November 15,
2012 Board agenda and Rulemaking:
1. Confidential Memorandum from the Attorney General’s Office
2. Missouri Injectable Memorandum — August 22, 2012
3. Colorado Medical Board’s Memorandum to the Board
4. Colorado Medical Society letters to Board
5. Minutes of the November 15, 2012, Board meeting
6. Any and all other communications, E-mails, letters, correspondence,
FAXes, memos, etc. between or to the Board and its members regarding
this issue.

The following is my response to your requests by number:

1. As to your first request, the confidential memorandum from the Attorney
General’s Office is just as it is named- confidential. The Attorney General
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